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Please support and vote for HB 2679 that would add neonicotinoid insecticides to 

Oregon’s list of restricted use pesticides and prohibit application  

On residential landscapes except in emergency cases.. Neonicotinoids are systemic 

threat to Oregon’s ecosystems and economy. By passing this bill we can protect 

pollinators and wildlife. 

 

Thank you, 

Kathleen Boylan 


